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IN REPLY REFER TO 

The HHFDC supports S.C.R. 57. The HHFDC is seeking legislative approval to sell 
the Northwest Corner in fee simple via the Request for Proposals selection process. 
The Northwest Corner, a 26.617 acres vacant, non-ceded parcel located adjacent to 
the H-1 Freeway, formerly Campbell Estate land, is the last large undeveloped portion 
of the Villages of Kapo.lei. Its current zoning under the master plan is Business Mixed 
Use (BMX)-3. 

The HHFDC's objective is to obtain the best proposal for development of a mixed-use 
residential, commercial and gathering/open space project on the parcel. The fee simple 
sale of this parcel to the developer with the successful proposal will expedite the 
completion of the Villages of Kapolei master plan by providing for additional affordable 
housing. 

We respectfully request that the Committee approve S.C.R. 57. Thank you for the 
opportunity to testify. 
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